
 
AYRSHIRE FLYERS SPEED SKATING CLUB 

 
Minute of Committee Meeting 

held on Thursday 19 January 2012 
at 6.00 pm in Auchenharvie Leisure Centre 

 
Present:  Ailsa Hull, Alex McGow, Archie Marshall, Carol Miller, Sandra Taylor and Sylvia Wilson 

Item Description  Action 

1. Apologies  

 Alistair Johnston 
 

 

 Information given prior to commencement of meeting  

 A Marshall advised that he had met with Active Schools Co-ordinators for the Three Towns area and that dates had 
been set as follows: 
 
Thursday 23

rd
 and Friday 24

th
 February for the Ice Experience involving special schools within the area 

Thursday 22
nd

 March – a speed day for primary schools (P4 pupils) in the Three Towns area 
 
If all goes well with the schools suggest that maybe at the end of the school year a competition can be organised 
between the schools (this already happens with swimming). 
 
A Marshall has also been in touch with Active Schools Co-ordinators in Falkirk about following the same programme in 
schools in the Stirling area if this is successful. 
 
There is also a police fund for “difficult” youngsters and investigating possibility of a one hour session with difficult 
youngsters during the day. 
 

 
 

3. Matters rising from minutes of last committee meeting held on 10
th

 November 2010  

 C Miller confirmed that OSCR report has been updated on the OSCR website.    
 
Racesuits have been delivered.  There is a problem with the length of leg measurements for one skater and it has been 
returned to the supplier. 
 
URTV - Web based news channel company – S Wilson advised that contact has not been made yet with this 

company.  A Marshall is going to investigate the possibility of them coming along to the school event planned.  
Permissions will have to be granted for this to go ahead.    
 
British Championships took place on 7

th
 and 8

th
 January 2012. 

 
A full discussion has still to take place regarding the Friday morning sessions but it was decided to continue these in the 
short term on the basis that there could be new members out of the school sessions. 
 

 
 
 

SW 
 

SW 
 

4.  Minutes of last committee meeting Minutes of last committee meeting  

 The minute of the last meeting held on Thursday 10
th
 November was proposed by C Miller and seconded by A Marshall. 

 

 

 

2. Email sent to yahoo group from S Logan  

 Discussion commenced regarding this and tentative agreement reached that a response needed to be sent from the 
committee.  A response to be given on behalf of the committee where it related directly to the committee and where it 
related to individuals that they should respond on an individual basis.   
 
A McGow advised that he was handing in his resignation from the committee with immediate effect.  He advised that he 
will still continue with his duties for NISA regarding officials for competitions within Scotland. 
 
The meeting broke up at this point. 
 

 

5. Date of next meeting  

 No date was set for the next meeting   

 
 


